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Update

BMX National 
Championships 2019
The 2019 BMX Australia BAD BOY National 
Championships will be held at the Shepparton 
BMX Club in Northern Victoria from May 20-25.

With support from the Victorian State Government, Greater Shepparton 
City Council and Shepparton Show Me, it is expected that there will be 
2000 entrants for Australia’s premier BMX race alongside thousands of 
family and supporters preparing to make the trip to Shepparton.

We strongly encourage SSM members to leverage from the increased 
visitation to the area.

There is an opportunity to come and meet elite riders in the Maude 
Street Mall on Tuesday 21 May from 11:30am – 1:30pm. For more 
information visit the BMX Rider Meet and Greet Facebook event 
page.

Hosting the BMX National Championships in 2019 is fantastic for Greater 

Greater Shepparton City Council in partnership with 
Shepparton Show Me, The Shepparton Chamber of Commerce 
and Industry and Nando’s are excited to launch an all new 
winter holiday event, the Shepparton Winter Fun Zone. 

Coming to the Maude Street Mall these school holidays, the Winter 
Fun Zone two week activation will bring winter to life with an ice 
rink in the middle of town and a program of fun, affordable and 

Get social in Shepparton! 
You can keep in touch with all the great things 
happening in and around Shepparton online. 

 Search and LIKE ‘Shepparton Show Me’ on Facebook    
 today and be the fi rst to know what’s on show!

 ‘sheppartonshowme’

Summer City Market

Land of Plenty is a destination festival that will see some of Australia’s 
hottest bands and DJs as well as talented upcoming local artists 
hit Shepparton for a day of live music, art displays, market stalls, 
gourmet food vans and carnival rides. Land of Plenty has something for 
everyone and encourages fans and music lovers of all ages to attend.

As well as featuring some of Australia’s biggest bands, Land of 
Plenty is giving one lucky local Shepparton act the chance to 
perform on the Land of Plenty big stage. To be considered, artists 
should email hello@landofplentyfestival.com with the subject line 
“Pick of the Crop”, explaining in 150 words your act, what you’ve 
achieved so far, and why you’d love to play Land of Plenty.

SSM members are encouraged to secure a site to 
showcase their business at this fantastic event. To register 
your interest email hello@landofplentyfestival.com

Tickets for Land of Plenty go on sale at 9am AEST, 


